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Winchester 
--- 

 Since there is seldom any 

correspondence from Winchester I will 

report the little I know.  

 At Christmas the weather was very nice 

we didn't have anything else we could 

have wished for and entertainments we had 

plenty.  

 Mr. John Zwahr and Mr. Karl Jentho 

both celebrated their birthdays on the 2nd 

Christmas Day, and there was plenty to eat 

and drink. Since many happy brothers 

were there the mood was very cozy. 

Wishing them many more birthdays like 

that among their friends.  

 Mr. Ernst Moerbe and wife and Mrs. 

Auguste Matthijetz were here for a visit 

over Christmas, they visited with relatives 

and friends.  

 At Mr. Adolf Mersiowsky the stork 

made his appearance for Christmas and he 

left a little boy [Carl Traugott] behind for a 

Christmas present. He was baptized 

Sunday the 31st of December, to which 

occasion Mr Mersiowsky put up a big 

spread and we spent a few happy hours 

together.  

 Enough for this time  

P. C. 
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